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Congratulations to our Basketball Rising Stars

In February, we celebrated the end of our
2022-2023 Special Olympics Florida "Rising
Stars" Basketball Season with a banquet for
the players and their families. Those on the
team not only learned basketball skills, terms,
and drills, but also commitment, discipline,
courage, and teamwork. Coach Damara
Farwell shared, "It has been a wonderful
experience partnering with Special Olympics
Florida. They provided the structure and
equipment we needed to create a basketball
program that is both inclusive and fun! Our
athletes learned physical and cognitive skills while having the opportunity to be part of
a team. It has been such a joy to watch their development and improvement on the
court!"

This was our first season of basketball and we are looking forward to providing
additional sports programs in the months ahead. Congratulations to everyone for a
great first season!

We LOVE Our Amazing Staff!

—

This past week we celebrated National Employee
Appreciation Day. We appreciate our amazing staff
for their contribution to the mission of Angelwood.
Diane Tuttle, CEO, notes, "Thank you to the staff for
helping people look for jobs, changing people, driving
people to appointments, making meals, taking people
on community outings, doing skills training, writing
behavior plans, keeping our facilities safe and
beautiful, teaching classes, raising money, keeping
track of finances, helping to hire and onboard new staff, supervising staff, and so much
more! | am so very grateful that you are part of the Angelwood family."

Angelwood Golf Classic - March 29th!

Mark your calendar now for Wednesday, March 29th as
we host the 22nd Annual Angelwood Golf Classic!
We are excited that the tournament will be held at The
Golf Club at South Hampton. Thank you to Firehouse
Subs for being our Presenting Angel again this year!
Bring your friends, colleagues, and clients for an
afternoon of fun for a great cause! Lunch, prizes, and
an awards dinner are included. Please check out the link below for information about
sponsorship opportunities or reach out to Damara Farwell directly at 904-288-7259 or
dfarwell@angelwoodjax.org. We look forward to seeing you on the course in March!

More Info Here
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